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POLICY 
STATEMENT 

 
 

Approved January 2024 Assignment of Benefits 
  
 

Reaffirmed January 2024, 
February 2018, April 2012 
 
Originally approved 
April 2006 
 
 

 The American College of Emergency Physicians (ACEP) believes that a valid 
assignment of benefits should be honored by all payers. Compliance with a 
valid assignment of benefits is in the best interest of the patient, the payer, and 
the medical provider for the fair and efficient payment of medical claims. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


